
   

TO:  W.I. BRANCH SECRETARY-TREASURER (OR) TREASURER 

  
 

Provincial Assessments are due after April meeting 
 
 
NBWI ASSESSMENT for April 2023 to March 2024 
 
Number of members__________@ $30.00 Total amount $____________ 
 
 
 
Enclosed is a cheque for  
 
$______________________________________________ 
 
Name of Branch__________________________________ 
 
Signed by________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number or Email Address: __________________________ 
 

Please return before June 30th, 2023 
 
Please forward one cheque to cover the above amounts.  Make cheque payable to: 
New Brunswick Women’s Institute and mail to Rose D’Amour, Administrative Officer, 
New Brunswick Women’s Institute, 681 Union St, Fredericton, N.B.  E3A 3N8.  Please 
indicate on your cheque the name of your Branch. 
 
 
You are asked to contribute annually to:  Pennies for Friendship; NBWI Office fund; and 
Hoodless Homestead, when possible.  Please send contributions on or before March l5 
of each year. 
 
 
Please return one completed form and keep another one for your own records. 
 


